
Osby Konståkningsklubb 
Box 29, 283 21 Osby 
www.osbykk.nu 
 

Osby Konståkningsklubb är en del av Svenska Konståkningsförbundet. 

Glädje, glöd och gemenskap är drivkrafterna i vår verksamhet.  

Vi vill bedriva och utveckla verksamheten så att vi har roligt, mår bra och presterar efter egen förmåga, intresse och vilja. 

OKK Monthly letter April 2020 
 
Normally we have a cheering and enthusiastic monthly letter in April every 
year. - Preparations, rehearsals and fantastic days with the show for our members, parents, 
siblings and loved ones. The year 2020 has started so differently and nobody really knows 
how to relate to our new everyday life. 
 

Guest coaches Easter 2020 

We thank our members for taking your time during Easter and training for our 
assistant coaches Sergii and Yulia. Nice feedback from both our members and guest trainers. 
 

Coaches, assistant coaches 
The Board sends a warm thank you to coaches, assistant coaches and all of you who have 
helped to make our season. 

 

Committees 

A warm thank you to all committees for good work 19/20 

We look forward to your activity reports for 2019/2020 at our annual meeting 

 

Show 

We have had member trainings with Albin and reharsals for our 50 year Show  
The different acts has been filmed and we will use the material in the best way to put the 
show in place when circumstances permit. 

 

Contributing work 

A reminder to feedback and inform, showclothes 

 

The dressing room and sales clothes 

V16, this week is the last week for training. 
Your clothes/skates and everything needs to be taken home over the summer, also look at 
the cart with forgotten items. 
We will soon empty this cart with forgotten items and it is sad to throw away clothes. 

Sale of clothes , clothes hangers clean  
Here, too, clothes must be taken home during v16 

 

Flyers OKK Distribution 

Distribution of flyers will begin within the next few weeks. 
We have contacted our sponsors and will complete the mailing so that our sponsors will be 
visible. 

Other 
We will at later time inform regarding the post-season and hopefully a boot camp. 
 

Take care of yourself and each other ! 
// The board of OKK! 


